
Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue to enjoy our communal laundry facilities, 

we would like to kindly remind everyone of a few courtesy guidelines to ensure a pleasant 

experience for all. 

• Please promptly remove your laundry from the machines once the cycle is complete. 

• Be mindful of the laundry schedule and avoid overloading the machines. 

• Clean the lint trap after each use to maintain safety and efficiency. 

• Report any malfunctions or issues with the machines to management immediately. 

• Help keep the area tidy by disposing of any trash properly. 

Thank you for your cooperation and for helping to keep our laundry space a welcoming 

environment for everyone! 

Sincerely, 

Your Management Team 


